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Summer Registration Still Open!

As a reminder, Summer 2020 registration for upcoming and future weeks is now

available. We are now in the middle of week 7 of our Summer Day Program. We are

happy to announce that our enrollment continues to increase. Our operating

locations are Main Club, Bret Harte, Edison, Elmwood and Peyton Grismer (for

BHC members). Once all three locations reach capacity, we will open our Jefferson

Elementary school location. We will update you all as any new developments arise.

Members have been enjoying daily fun activities in a safe and healthy environment.

Please click on parent portal to register.

Jersey Mike's Grand Opening This Monday!

Jersey Mike’s is coming to North Hollywood! In honor of their grand opening, Jersey

Mike’s is teaming up with the Boys & Girls Club to support our local youth. For each

coupon redeemed from July 13th – July 19th, Jersey Mike’s will donate $2 dollars to

the club. Please print out the flyer below or for mobile app orders, please use promo

code DONATION. Visit Jersey Mike’s between Monday the 13th and July 19th to

support our club! A special thank you to Jersey Mike’s and welcome to the
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support our club! A special thank you to Jersey Mike’s and welcome to the

neighborhood!

BOOKS! BOOKS! BOOKS!

The Kiwanis Club of Burbank, in connection with the Kiwanis Literacy Club of

Southern California stopped by the Club on Tuesday, July 7th with more than 400

books for our outdoor library! At all 5 locations, club members got to choose a book

to take home, the library was filled to capacity and there are still plenty of new books

to have as we move out of summer and into the new school year. “When we put out

the word that we were in need of some new books, the Noon Kiwanis Club and the

Kiwanis Literacy Club came to our rescue,” said CEO Shanna Warren.  “They are

both wonderful community partners and we have worked together in support of

children for many years.” President, Luis Centeno, Second Vice President, Kelly

Pena and Doug Chadwick of the Kiwanis Literacy Club joined Shanna and Club

members in distributing the new books and filling up the outdoor library.



Stop, Drop and Roll!

With so many things going on these days, it’s important to take a moment and review

the basics. Last week, club members participated in a site wide earthquake drill to

review the club’s emergency plan. Each pod practiced basic earthquake safety drills

and exit strategies in case of emergencies. We are happy to report that our club

members did a great job and are well prepared.

Doshi Books for Kids, Inc.

Author and Boys & Girls Club supporter Milan Doshi is giving back. Though a long

time veteran in the publishing world, Milan always dreamed of starting his own



nonprofit that would give back to children and emphasize the important roll literature

plays in childhood development. Over the past two years Milan has published two of

his children’s books and has founded Doshi Books for Kids, Inc., a not for profit

organization that sells books where 100% of net proceeds will be donated to the

Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley and the Madison Square Boys

& Girls Club.

We would like to give a special thank you to Milan and his family for giving back to

the Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley. During these

unprecedented times, Milan and his family have vowed to match every dollar Doshi

Books For Kids, Inc. sells and will donate to the Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and

Greater East Valley and the Madison Square Boys & Girls Club. Please visit

www.doshibooksforkids.com to purchase your copy of Searching for Gold or The

Crink today!

https://bgcburbank.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2d0229080ed4f24d978faee0e&id=0e5d295b42&e=55ff98a489


Youths of the Week

Starting July on a positive note with last week’s winners! Youths of the Week are

chosen for their ability to follow rules, participate in daily activities, and demonstrate

leadership within their pods! Our Youth of the Week winners are members that

exemplify the club motto to “respect yourself, respect the club, and respect others”.

Congratulations to Allen, Jayden, Nikolas, Jacob and Isabell from Main Club, Jolissa

from Bret Harte, Myla from Edison, and Sophia from Elmwood

Angel City Youth Chorale

We are proud to bring back our Angel City Youth Chorale rehearsals every week

virtually! The Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and the Angel City Chorale have teamed

up to keep the arts alive by conducting choir practice for members at the Main Club.

If your child attends our main club site and would like to participate in our weekly

choir practice, please contact Arpineh at (818) 842-933 ext. 122



FALL REGISTRATION UPDATE

Attention BUSD parents: The school year is quickly approaching!  Fall 2020

registration is open now through parent portal. The registration fee is $85 for

20/21 school year. This is a nonrefundable fee served as a deposit to hold a

spot for your child to attend our program for the upcoming school year. We

encourage you to register at your earliest convenience as there will be a

huge need for childcare this fall and spots will be limited. Registering now

holds your spot for fall.

 

Please be advised that the Fall 2020 school schedule has not yet been finalized

but we are basing it off of the information we have been provided which

suggests there will be two school shifts a day ( Monday- Thursday) with Friday

being a pupil free day. There will be an 8:10- 10:45 shift and a 12:10 – 2:45

shift. We know that with this schedule parents are going to need child care

before and after school.

 

Currently the parent portal is only open for registration. As soon as the BUSD

releases the fall schedule, we will send out information regarding the program

session and pricing. You can then complete the enrollment on parent

portal. Again, we understand the upcoming school schedule will present

challenges for many of our parents. Our goal is to ensure our members have

access to a safe, healthy and affordable enrichment program.   We are working

closely with Burbank Unified School District and will continue to provide

updates.

 

For more information on our Boys & Girls Club programs, please

CLICK HERE
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